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Dear JPAC members. It is only 10 months to 

the first JPAC International Exhibition. Many 

activities are on the program of the exhibition 

that will be informed by the end of July to the 

members. San Do and Filipe Pereira are ready to 

come. Join us and share the great time with us. 

Etsuko Hanajima 

JPAC Exhibition Chairperson 

 

 

 

JPAC International Exhibition 2016  

Dear Members, 

    We would like to announce the "JPAC International 

Exhibition 2016" will be held on 21st to 23rd of April, 2016 

at Asakusa View Hotel in Tokyo. 

    As we are planning nice activities as workshop, demo 

and day trip in Tokyo, please plan to come to join us. 

Etsuko Hanajima 

    JPAC Exhibition Chairperson 

 

 

To overseas members 

News 

1. JPAC International 

Exhibition 2016  

2. Demonstration by 

Filipe Pereira  

3. workshop using 

Mycera clay by 

Sanae Watanabe 

Japan Porcelain  

Artists’ Club  

    

 JPAC is a non-profit 

organization.  

 We organize seminars 

and exhibitions to improve 

our skills.   

 We encourage fellowship 

with our members and 

international artists.  

Our purpose is to promote 

porcelain painting. 
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On 9th of April 2015, Filipe Pereira came from Portugal for 

demonstration. 

    25 JPAC members enjoyed his works. He painted different flowers on 4 

porcelain tiles and one plate during 2 hours. 

    Filipe paints so quickly with beautiful stroke,so even with one fire, his 

works are very clear and have deep colours. 

    Filipe will participate again in JPAC International Exhibition 2016 for 

demonstration and workshop.  

    We are planning many other events during this period,so please join our 

exhibition! 

 

 

 

 

 

Filipe Pereira came from Portugal for demonstration 
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On 23th of May, we had a one day workshop 

making ceramic roses using Mycera clay. 

For JPAC members, rose is a familiar theme 

to paint,but making a three dimentional . 

Rose was another challenge. 

In an hour or two, every member finished making 

a white gorgeous rose with a lot of advice from 

Ms. Watanabe and her assistant Ms.Igarashi.   

 Ms.Watanabe makes the rose petals so easily now, but she told us it was not as 

easy as it seems at the beginning. She has studied the structures by taking the 

whole rose apart to pieces. 

All the JPAC members had a wonderful fulfilling day thanks to Ms .Watanabe 

and Ms.Igarashi. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

One day workshop using Mycera clay by Sanae Watanabe 

  

  

 

 


